
ONLINE GIVING
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March 1 Youth Group
Paintball Day
March 9  Faulkner University
Chorus
March 12 Blood Drive  4pm-
8pm
March 22 North Georgia
Men’s Leadership
Conference | 8:30 am
March 30 Central Spring Sing
& 5th Sunday Singing
Sept. 5-7 Ladies Retreat 

Get Connected!

C E N T R A L  U P D A T E

Wednesday, February 26, 2025

https://ccocdalton.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/11/bulletin-11.24.24.pdf
https://www.churchteams.com/m/Give.asp?oID=15563&aID=S05reURwbXNnNHhkTSt3OFUrcTd2TFlkTWdVNmpzQlA%3D
https://www.churchteams.com/m/Give.asp?oID=15563&aID=S05reURwbXNnNHhkTSt3OFUrcTd2TFlkTWdVNmpzQlA%3D
https://ccocdalton.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/1.29.24.pdf
https://ccocdalton.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/1.29.24.pdf
https://ccocdalton.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/1.29.24.pdf


Our deepest condolences go out to the
Shepherd family following the passing
of Susanne Shepherd, daughter of Larry
and Joanne, and sister to Scott
Shepherd, Chrissie Smith, and Jade
Rhudy. Her memorial service is
scheduled for Tuesday, March 4, at 1
PM at Julian Peeples-Rocky Face, with
visitation beginning at 11 AM.

We also extend our heartfelt sympathies
to Tim Nelson and his family on the loss
of his Aunt Joyce, who fought a long
battle with lung cancer and played a
significant role in their lives.

Furthermore, we offer our sincere
condolences to Bryan Miller on the
death of his mother, Kathleen Maybee,
in Kansas City. Please keep all these
families in your thoughts and prayers
during this difficult time.

Deepest Sympathy







Bring Your Children to Church!

If we don’t hear crying, the church if dying.
As hard as it might be for you as a parent

who’s half a asleep, keep on doing
what you’re doing. You are an encouragement, 

and you’re starting off your children’s
lives as you should.

-author unknown. 



Prayer Requests
Vickie Jones Davis, a friend of Beth Bennett’s, is testing for a liver transplant, and during the
testing they found numerous blood clots. She was rushed to Emory to take of the clots.  
Lanie Jones received a treatment plan from Emory and feels optimistic about everything. Please
continue to pray for her.
From Barbara Rous: Thank you Central family for your loving support with prayers, calls, and
cards. Layfield will go to Vanderbilt on February 27, 2025, to be evaluated for the latest bladder
cancer infusion. After meeting with Dr. Neghib , he and Dr Veys believe this would be better for
him than Keytruda. We so appreciate and welcome all prayers on his behalf.
Linda Russell will be having a heart cath on Wednesday, February 26th at HMC. Please pray for
its success.
Mark Stephens, Reatha Tilley’s nephew, has been fighting sepsis for several weeks. Please pray
for his healing.
Reatha Tilley still experiencing jaw issues and not able to eat solid foods.

Prayer List:  Betty Abrams, Bob Anderson, Susan Anderson, Shane Atkins, Star Atkins,
Diane Bartenfield, Marge Barton, Peggy Bennett,  Beth Byerly,  Cynthia Coley,  Lucinda
Dale, Jim Dalzell, Vanessa Decker, James Dick, Lisa Evans,  Judson Gay, Ron Gowan,
Genise Haney,Clint Hicks, Laura Hicks,Tommy Hill, Lanie Jones,  Reid Langford, Natalie
Litchtfuss,Lavelle Marcus, Juanita Newman,  Lamar Quinn, Josh Quinn, Layfield Rous, Joe
Tate, Lamar Sane,  Charlotte Silvers, Karen Stanley, Joe Tate, Julia Thomason, Jeff Tilley,
Celeste Timms, Reatha Tilley, Wayne Warnack, Steve & Barbara Wilson,  Vickie Zachry 
Dalton Square: Charlene Holloway, Pat Franklin & Karen Stanley Royal Oaks: June
Langford   Orchard Ridge:  Kenneth & Ann Houston


